
Use the renewables portion of your public purpose charge to purchase Green Future  
Enterprise, and your company can reduce its carbon footprint without paying an extra penny!

You do not have to buy Green Future Enterprise to continue to receive your current electricity service from Portland General Electric.

Get Green Future   Enterprise
without paying more

SM

Green Future SM

Oregon public purpose charge

*The remaining 25% of renewables funds not allocated for self direction goes to support low 
and moderate-income activities.

CONTACT YOUR PGE CUSTOMER REPRESENTATIVE 
AND WE’LL HELP WITH THE REST.

READY TO GET STARTED?

For more information, visit 
portlandgeneral.com/greenfutureenterprise

• Inclusion in ads recognizing
green businesses

• Turnkey marketing tools like window
decals and web graphics

• Sample social media posts

Effective January 1, 2022, every Oregon 
business pays 1.5% of its electric bill to a fund 
directed by the Energy Trust of Oregon.* If you 
use more than 8.7 million kWh (one average 
megawatt) at your site during the year, you 
can self-direct 25.5% of your public purpose 
charge to PGE Green Future Enterprise. 

*Before January 1, 2022,
Oregon businesses paid 3%.

You make the choice
By self-directing to Green Future Enterprise, 
you’re supporting the type of renewable  
energy that’s important to you, the community 
and moves us all towards a clean energy future. 

Receive recognition for your leadership
You’re already paying a 1.5% public purpose 
charge on your electricity use. Why not use  
it to let your customers and employees know  
that you support renewable energy? When  
you self-direct your dollars to buy Green Future  
Enterprise, you receive significant publicity  
and advertising benefits, such as:

20%
Schools and 
low-income

34%
Renewables

36.7%
Low-income
weatherization

9.3%
Housing and
community services

Self Direct
75% of renewables can be allocated  
to PGE Green Future Enterprise*

Energy Trust of Oregon 
renewable programs

Default




